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Dear Trevor
In the newsletter from the Motueka Valley Association 
you were reported as saying that Tasman District Coun-
cil ("TDC") has been “work-shopping the plethora of ru-
ral issues” and will release a “discussion and options 
document” to Council on 15 August. See Attachment as 
reported in the Association's last edition of its Newslet-
ter.
TDC has obligations as an administrator of statutes to 
embrace the principle of 'subsidiarity'[1] (i.e. bottom-up 
stewardship as part of people's *rights in their proper-
ty*[2]) as one of a number of steps towards taking all 
possible steps to avoid the taking of regulatory powers. 
(Refer to LAC Guidelines[3] and constitutional and ad-
ministrative law principles[4].)
	 Getting a community to define rural sectoral issues 
clearly and with appropriate weightings and priorities 
is at the core of considering the taking of any statutory 
powers or steps in that sector.
Therefore first garnering a community's views on defi-
nitions of those issues and ideas on how they might be 
most efficiently and economically addressed (desirably, 
without recourse to statutory interventions) is arguably 
an essential and first step towards effective communi-
cation between a statutory administrator and the peo-
ple who that administrator is supposed to serve (also 
known as the bottom-up approach to administration).
	 It is arguably inappropriate for an administration 
to cook-up its 'top-down' listing of issues and proposed 
actions in secretive 'closed workshops' from the perspec-
tive of an administrator and then foist that result upon 
people as a fait accompli - then claim that such a 'pro-
cess' is 'appropriate consultation' because people have 
been given one or two chances to react to the position 
already adopted by the administrator.
	 Federation for Advancement of Community Self-
Sufficiency ("FACS") seeks to work with TDC to effect 
change of this ‘top-down’ approach; FACS sees this as 
beginning with a training for planners and Councillors 
in Constitutional and Administrative Law and the in-
troduction at the core of the organisation of the prin-
ciples and guidelines contained in the LAC Guidelines 
which were created to guide statutory processes under-
taken by the whole of government.
	 If you require any further information or clarifica-
tion please 	 do not hesitate to contact FACS at PO 
Box 308, Takaka 7142
Yours sincerely
Antony Hodgson
Chair for Federation for Advancement of Community 
Self-Sufficiency
References:
1. Subsidiarity: Implications for New Zealand. Kevin Guerin. New 
Zealand Treasury.
2. Property Rights and Environmental Policy: A New Zealand Per-
spective. Kevin Guerin. New Zealand Treasury.
3. Legislation Advisory Committee Guidelines. http://www2.justice.
govt.nz/lac/doc/LAC_Guidelines_Index.pdf.
4. Constitutional and Administrative Law in New Zealand. Philip A 
Joseph.

Here in the Motueka Valley, Hemon and Katie Dey are 
watching their house take shape in Atamai Village. 
This couple, with two young children, reassessed their 
Christchurch lives a few years ago. Realising the likeli-
hood that future scarcity of fossil fuels would threat-
en industrial food production, they wanted greater 
control of that aspect of their family lives. Plus, they 
wanted their home-schooled children, Alysha, 5, and 
Jordan, 3,  to have a more rural experience. Hemon 
and Katie considered a lifestyle block and judged 
that the isolation would be less favourable to the chil-
dren. On Google they discovered Atamai, a commu-
nity with the same goals they had created. Atamai 
Village, in the setting of thwe beautiful and bountiful 
Motueka Valley, drew them to the top of the south. 

Hemon already worked from home as an electron-
ics engineer for a Christchurch firm, so geographic 
transfer was little problem. Katie had interrupted her 
career as a data analyst to have children. Katie ex-
periments with cheesemaking, knitting, sewing, cro-
chet, flaxweaving, soapmaking and leatherwork. She 
found that people in Christchurch undervalued these 
skills, whereas here people are interested in sharing 
her moves towards self-reliance, especially growing 
food. Katie and the children help with the Atamai 
food box scheme one afternoon a week, delivering 
fresh fruit and vegies to villager’s doors.

The family moves around on foot or bicycle whenev-
er possible, with a trailer for the children. In a recent 
Atamai survey of fossil fuel use, this family was impres-
sive for its low consumption. They look forward to the 
time when they can share the use of a car, rather 
than owning one. When Hemon and Katie were at 
the point of erecting the solar panels on their house, 
a village working bee was called. About a dozen 
helpers, ranging from children to grandparents, got 
the job done speedily. Working bees also help main-
tain the extensive Commons area of the village.

If you are curious or have been wondering what the 
earthworks and construction activity is about, come 
see for yourself. Atamai Village will have an Open Day 
on Sunday, October 6th, 11am to 3pm. The villagers 
welcome all of our Mot Valley neighbours. Tours of 
several eco-houses and Permaculture-planned gar-
dens and orchards will be available, alongside a bar-
becue, nibbles and some activities for the children.
The village is on Mytton Heights Road, off Motueka 
Valley Highway.

Atamai Village to Hold Open Day

Next MVA Meeting
Wednesday 18 Sept 2013 7.30pm

Come and meet the Mayoral candidates
Ngatimoti Commumity Rooms    All welcome



TERM DATES 2013:
Term 3: Mon 29 July – Fri 27 Sep
Term 4: Mon 14 Oct – Fri 20 Dec

Ngatimoti Festival Day Sun 27 Oct

Ngatimoti School
Greenhill Rd Ngatimoti  

RD1 Motueka 
Tel: 03 526 8842  Fax:  03 526 8872  

Email: office@ngatimoti.school.nz

Many thanks to the Ngatimoti School for printing our newsletter. PLEASE have copy for next newsletter in by end of month. Email 
Wendy newsletter@mva.org.nz with editorial content.  For advertising email Stefan (ads@mva.org.nz) or phone 526 8066

MVA Committee Members Please have all ads and copy for the newsletter in by the end of the previous month
General Content:	  Your contributions, ideas and community notices are welcome
Community Concerns:	 You can contact the MVA on local matters info@mva.org.nz
Advertisements:	 All ads can be emailed to Stefan at ads@mva.org.nz $2.00 per column centimetre. 
Past  advertisers please let Stefan know if you wish to continue your advertising by emailing at the above 
address or Phone 526 8066
Back copies of the newsletter are available for printout from the website mva.org.nz

Fred Hickling	       027 448 4430 
Bruce Dyer		  526 8288
Lesley Hadley		  526 8047
Stuart Granger		 970 9004
Bernd Reiter		  526 8544
Karen O’Malley		 526 8211

 

A very warm welcome to all

All children welcome to Sunday School
Morning tea and social time to follow  

Spring Service
Sunday, 15th Sept at 10:30 a.m.

Conducted by
 Rev. Ross Heyward

Friends of St James Church Ngatimoti

LIVE  VALLEY  STORIES …. THIS  SATURDAY (14th)

We’ve got a great line-up of story-tellers for Satur-
day, and it’s promising to be a hilarious evening. 
Here they are, in no particular order:
John Glascow:  ‘Sexual Adventures up the Baton’ 
(with a cow, that is)
Jan Eaton:  ‘The Rolling Apple’
Ed Stevens:  ‘Some Unusual Events’
Heather Lindsay:  ‘A Birthday Party Round the Fire’
Richard Lublow:  ‘That Joker on a Motorbike’
Katerina Selignan:  On a Mission to Find a Cave’
Paul Bond:  ‘No Smoke Without Firewood’
and maybe a wildcard story-teller or two.
Bring a cushion and koha.  We’ll provide supper, 
and all proceeds go to the Hall.  Info from Heather 
526-8736, or Bridget 526-8277

Saturday 14th September – 7.30 pm – Pokororo Hall

MASSIVE Massive thanks to our wonderful teacher 
Debs who has made it possible for Ngatimoti students 
to shine on stage at Motueka High School!  Debs has 
dedicated many hours to planning and organis-
ing our show, and has been helped by many fabu-
lous parents too.  Thanks to those who have sewed, 
painted, cut, hammered, shopped, paper machéd 
or had a part to play in this.  All schools had to base 
their performance on the word BRIGHT.  Ours was 
about the bright winners of a radio competition who 
travel to six countries of the world.  The bright spot-
light shows where their travels take them!  All Year 7 
& 8 students had the opportunity to be involved, and 
they worked particularly co-operatively to ensure a 
great show.  Together they excelled!
Admin/Sick bay renovations The work on the admin 
area is on track, with the painters in already!  This 
project started because the Ministry of Education ex-
pected us to have a sick bay, but would not allow 
us to increase our building footprint.  It does mean 
that we will now have an insulated and modern of-
fice area too.

Netball Our Ngatimoti Ferns finished off the season 
with a mini tournament in their pyjamas and had lots 
of fun!
Our Ngatimoti Stars brought home the Deportment 

Trophy for their grade. This is for correct wearing of 
uniform and behaviour on court. 
The Ngatimoti Diamonds brought home THREE tro-
phies. They were also awarded the Deportment Tro-
phy along with the Presidents Cup and the Champi-
onship Cup.

Room 2 Ski Trip Great skiing, clear blue skies and even 
time to build a snowman!  Many thanks to Mrs Milnes 
for organising another fabulous opportunity for her 
class.  The ski trip was an excellent outdoor educa-
tion experience, with students taking responsibility 
for themselves and their classmates.  Well done Mrs 
Milnes and the Room 2 students!  Special thanks to 
the great parent helpers who willingly helped make 
this day a success.    

WOF Time? If you have your vehicle WOF done at 
Parkes Automotive in July, Aug or September they will 
donate $5 per test to your chosen school.  Choose 
Ngatimoti! 

Madison, Payton, Ella, Rowena, Taylor & Jasmin celebrate another successful netball season!



Newletter Ads: Please SEND AD REQUESTS DIRECTLY TO 

STEFAN PREFERRABLY BY EMAIL: ADS@MVA.ORG.NZ (OR 

PHONE: 526 8066) 

Acceptance of an advertisement is at the discretion of the 

editor. Cut off date for the next newsletter is the 31st or 

when full ! 

Alan King 
Qualified Automotive Engineer 

Oke Manga Services 
NOW ISSUING WOFS 

CARS ** TRAILERS ** MOTORBIKES 

Petrol & Diesel Engines — Farm Machinery 

* All Repair Work * Hay Contracting * 

Phone 03 526 8624 Mobile 021 145 9325 

THE LIFESTYLE BLOCK DOC  

Having problems with running your lifestyle block?   

Ask The Doc!   

New fencing, yards, fence & gate repairs, welding, Land clearing, 

mowing, rotary hoeing, discing, mulching,  spraying 

Stock work, General Handyman work  

Lindsay  Dennis 

Phone  (03) 528  4201  or  027 3262820 

 

WILDWOOD BUILDING 

For all your building requirements 

big or small 

New homes - Renovations - Farm Buildings & Sheds 

Asbestos Removal - Tiling Floors/Walls 

Tower Scaffold for Hire 

Digger Hire with or without operators from $35/machine hour 

Over 25 years experience in the building trade. 

Tel: Neil 027 201 8180 / 526 8798 

Your Local Licensed Building Practitioner 

WHARE RANGINUI 
REIKI Healing Centre for Humans and Animals 

A simple, natural and safe method of spiritual healing by 
“laying on hands” which:- 

Balances the body, emotions, mind & spirit 
Activates the bodies own healing ability 
Strengthens the immune system 
Reduces pain and increases energy levels 

To help YOU feel more relaxed, healthy &happy 
Phone SYLVIA 03 5268282 

I can assist you with “PAST LIFE REGRESSIONS” 
&WORKSHOPS for both Reiki and Past Life Regressions 

 
 



Holiday Program 
MY PONY FOR A DAY ! 

First week of holidays. 

For info call 526 8066  

Hoof Trimming for Barefoot Performance  

Scheduled care of the barefoot horse and pony. 
Transitioning from shoes. Non-invasive methods based on 
the wild horse model. Gentle and experienced. Education 

and support for novice trimmers and riders.  
Servicing the Motueka area 

Erena Powell 5280044 / 0210704034 / powell@ts.co.nz  

ALL YOUR FARM ESSENTIALS  

AVAILABLE AT TASMAN BAY VETS  

Including milk powder, colostrum, calf and lamb 

feeders, metabolic solutions and electrolytes 

We also dispense small amounts of drench and 5 n 1 

vaccine for small block holders 

400D High Street, Motueka, ph 528 8459 

69 Aranui Road, Mapua, ph 540 2329 

www.tasmanbayvets.co.nz  

POKORORO WOMENS CLUB 

 

CAN YOU DO C.P.R. ? 
 

DO YOU NOW WHAT TO DO IN AN 

EMERGENCY? 
 

The Pokororo Women’s Club are organising 

A CPR Demonstration by the RED CROSS 

Also demonstrating a Defibrillator 

 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 2 OCTOBER 7.30 PM 

Non-members most welcome  

 but definite numbers are required 

 

If you wish to attend 

 please ring Glen Davenport  (5268740) 

BEFORE 30 SEPTEMBER 

Timber for Sale 
 

 Eucalyptus flooring and lining 

 Poplar saking and lining 

 Macrocarpa saking and lining 
 

PH Mike Graham 526 8180 

LIVE STORY-TELLING 
at the Pokororo Hall 

Saturday 14th September 7.30 pm 
Entry by koha - Bring a cushion –  

Supper provided 

A MESSAGE FROM OUR LOCAL POLICE 
 

It's cannabis growing season and this could 
affect you and your neighbours… 
 

• Cannabis is a harmful, illegal drug 
• If you live in a rural area growers won't 

hesitate to use your property 

• If cannabis is being grown in your area there 
will likely be thefts and burglaries 

• Sophisticated indoor growing operations are 
becoming increasingly common in rural and 
urban/industrial areas 

 
Help keep your community and your property 

safe. If you see or hear something suspicious 
call the Police. Your call will be treated in 
complete confidence. To give information 

anonymously call Crimestoppers 0800 555 111. 
 

Rob Crawford 
Sergeant RCD096 

Officer in Charge, Motueka 
Ph 03 528 1220 / Cell 039705280  
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